
 

        

 

 

 

   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GENEVA HOUSING AUTHORITY 

AGENCY PLAN 

 

 
The Geneva Housing Authority has developed its 5-year & Annual Agency Plan, 

commencing October 1st, 2025, in compliance with the Quality Housing and Work 

Responsibility Act of 1998 (QHWRA), HUD’s February 18, 1999, Interim Rule, and 

subsequent HUD Notices.  The PHA Plan is a comprehensive guide to public housing 

agency (PHA) policies, programs, operations and strategies for meeting local housing 

needs and goals. Further HUD information regarding PHA Plans can be found at the 

HUD web site at:  http://www.hud.gov/offices/pih/. 

 

The “Plan” is available for review and public comment at the Housing Authority’s 

Main Administrative Office located at 41 Lewis Street, Geneva, NY.  The 45-day 

required public comment period will commence on May 2, 2025 and the closing date 

will be extended to June 16, 2025 (COB). The Authority’s hours of operation are 

Monday through Friday 9:30 am to 4:30 pm.  In addition, a public hearing will be 

held on July 15, 2025, 10:00 AM, at the Geneva Housing Authority - Meeting 

Room A, located at 41 Lewis Street, Geneva, NY.  Recommendations from the 

Resident Advisory Board and GHA’s Management response will be made public at 

this time. All public comments will be addressed by the Geneva Housing Authority 

Board of Commissioners prior to adoption of the proposed plan at the July 15, 2025 

Board Meeting.   

   

 

Robert P. Doeblin 

Chief Executive Officer 
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